1960

1960- According to the College News – For the First time Bryn Mawr's foreign scholarship program brought to the college a student from Keya. Wamere Mwangi, a member of the Kikuyu Tribe, the largest single tribe in Kenya, East Africa, has come as a transfer student to the sophomore class.

1969 – The Alumnae Associations Spring Bulletin was titled "Black Alumnae and students speak." There were 17 African American undergraduates at BMC, bread out among the four classes, at that time.

1970

Perry House - Since the early 1970's ('72 or '73), Perry House has been the Black Cultural Center for the Sisterhood. It has also served as a residence for a small group of students since about that time too.

1975 - Black Alum. Reunion. - Rediscovering Bryn Mawr - Feb. 7-8 1975

1980 Campus unrest over Perry House as a separate Black Cultural Center and residence.

1990 Your Stories to write

2000

- · Black Alum. Reunion Oct. 2009
- Posse; more aggressive recruiting, including women of color in Admissions Office
- Class 2013 60 increase African American applicants
  30 increase in Latina applicants